
May 2022 

 
Bothwell Elementary Ms. Leah Christensen, Principal 

Grade 7 Year  
End Celebrations 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share plans for     

upcoming Grade 7 events and          

celebrations! We recognise that plans 

may shift depending on any new     

provincial health guidelines; however, 

at this time, we anticipate the following 

events will be in place as our grade 7 

students prepare to celebrate their 

successes throughout their elementary 

experience at Bothwell.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
Ms. Brennan, Ms. Benda, Mr. Scott or 
Ms. Christensen with any questions or 
concerns.  

May 26th — Walking Field Trip to                

Fraser Heights Secondary 

June 2nd — Buntzen Lake Hike 

June 16th — Leaving Ceremony and   

Reception 

June 17th — Cultus Lake Water Park 

 

During the Leaving Ceremony on June 16th, these awards 

will be presented to students who have demonstrated 

consistent success and growth in the following             

competencies throughout their grade 7  

year: 

Learning and Intellectual Development 

• Showed consistent desire to                               

learn; 

• Achieved excellence in all                                      

academic areas; 

• Engaged in conversations in which                      

they listened, contributed, and                        

learned to consider diverse                                   

perspectives. 

• Expressed creative ideas that were original and 

innovative in a variety of curricular areas; 

• Maintained a curious and open-mind,                  

demonstrating a sense of wonder and joy in            

learning; 
 

Personal and Social Awareness / Personal and Social   

Responsibility 

• Contributed to classroom and school community in 

positive ways by being responsible; 

• Showed empathy, disagreed respectfully, and    

created space for others to use their voices; 

• Made choices that ultimately supported the        

well-being of self, community, and the land;  

• Supported the development of welcoming and   

inclusive communities, where people felt safe and 

had a sense of belonging; 

• Persevered in difficult situations; 

• Took steps to be healthy (in mind, body, spirit) and 

stay active; 



Students will be invited to  
create a digital year book to 

record special memories, 
photos and events from 

throughout their grade 7 year.  

Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony and Reception 
Thursday, June 16th, 2022  

1-2 pm Ceremony in the gymnasium  
(maximum of 4 guests per child)  

2-3 pm Outdoor reception on the front lawn  
for families, friends and staff 

** Cake and beverages will be served to students 

** Tickets and further details to follow 

Walking Trip to Fraser Heights Secondary 

Thursday, May 26th, 2022 

11.45am  – 2.45pm 
 

Please watch for a permission slip to come 
home shortly. This is an important  
opportunity for students to have their first 
experience in their new school, meet with 
staff, and get a taste of the exciting times 
ahead in grade 8.  

DIGITAL 

Buntzen Lake Hike 
Thursday, June 2nd (all day) 

 
Cultus Lake Water Park 

Friday, June 17th (all day) 
 

Permission forms and details of the excursions will go home in  
separate permission forms.  
 

Please note: We expect students to follow all expectations of a  
regular school day while away on special excursions. If students  
violate our School Code of Conduct (the Code is found in student  
planners) either prior to an excursion, or during one, a parent  
meeting will follow and the student may not be permitted to attend  
the next event.  


